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Subject: Request to Address City Council

To the Mayor and Council
Oshawa City Hall,
c/o Oshawa City Clerk

I addressed the Budget and Audit Committee today with a request for a partnership grant to have an information
brochure regarding Oshawa's proposed change to the general vote prepared and distributed to all residence
doors in Oshawa. Unfortunately, the committee did not support my request.

Democracy is a basic value of our society and the "Free World" knows that a democracy is dependent upon an
informed public. Council, however, has refused to provide the necessary public information. Therefore the
whole plebiscite process was. seriously flawed and cannot be considered a gauge of public opinion by any
reasonable person.

The citizens of Oshawa needed to know what the general vote was, what deficiencies there were with the ward
system to precipitate putting the plebiscite question on the ballot, and what benefits the general vote would be
expected to bring to Oshawa.

Without answers to those questions, voters could not and cannot give an informed opinion...therefore the
plebiscite result is inconsequential. If council was unwilling to provide the information, they should not have
asked the question.

Council members who state that they believe the ward system is best but continue to support the plebiscite result
should be reasonably expected to rethink their position. They should be voting against the plebiscite result as a
flawed strategy that can not at all pretend to reflect public opinion.

Despite all external variables, voters certainly expect councillors as informed experts to vote for what they believe
to be best for the city.

The majority of council by publicly stating that they support ward voting are in the same breath saying that the
people were wrong in their vote to change to the general vote and these council members should start thinking
about the reasons for the discrepancy between their personal view and that of the public as expressed on the
plebiscite. Perhaps they may come to the conclusion that the plebiscite process was flawed.

In any case, I believe that public information continues to be important and thus still feel that a professionally
prepared brochure needs to be prepared and distributed to the public.

Because the committee did not support this request, I would request to address the full city council when the
committee recommendation re my partnership grant is considered.

Please advise me of this date and confirm that I am on the council agenda as a delegation.

Bill Longworth,
Founder & Chair of VOTES (Vote to Eliminate Self Serving Politicians)
www.oshawaspeaks.ca
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